Town of Milton
Public Hearing Notice

In accordance with RSA 72:74, the Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday,
September 21, 2015 at 6:30pm. The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public input on
two proposed “Payment in Lieu of Taxes Agreement” contracts with NH Solar Garden. The
contracts will allow the Town to receive payments in lieu of taxes on the solar structures. The
properties are located at 803 White Mountain Highway and 89 McKeagney Road. Copies of the
contracts are available for viewing at the Town Hall.




